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Robert Rochford
7 Devinne Drive
Concord, NH 03301

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I wanted to express my concern over the short-term view and perceived benefits touted for the
Northern Pass project, and the lack of foresight being exhibited for the long-term impacts.  As an
Engineer, I am very confident that we will continue to make technological advances that make the need
for the Northern Pass obsolete.  If the benefits and financial case were so strong, the cost and effort to
bury the transmission lines(which not many oppose) would be worthwhile.

I would love to get your thoughts on the project, and appreciate you taking the time to hear my
concerns.

Concord, NH
603.309.0249

Thank you,
Bob Rochford
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